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 Re: Proposed Rules Regarding Elections
 
Dear Secretary Griswold,
 
I write in support of the proposed draft rules to implement Senate Bill 23-276 with the
provision that careful consideration be given the comments offered by Common Cause
regarding:
* use of mobile phones by voters
* signature verification
* use of mobile phones by watchers

I believe the proposed rule changes will better serve our democracy by creating greater public
confidence and integrity to Colorado election results by strengthening opportunities for
resolution of conflict, open dialogue, debate, and information.

Thank you for revising our rules to help ensure that as Barbara Boxer shared, "Every citizen of
this country should be guaranteed that their vote matters, that their vote is counted, and that in
the voting booth, their vote has as much weight as that of any CEO, any member of Congress
or any President."

Carla Hendrickson

Pueblo, CO  81004




